
 

Sergeant Bob Ray      Sheriff’s Public Information Officer   Phone: (503) 209-5613 
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Case #14-503069 

Detectives Search for Human Trafficking Victim 

April 26, 2014—Washington County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are searching for a frequent 
runaway juvenile female that is possibly engaging in dangerous activities including being 
victimized by human trafficking.    

Sheriff’s Detectives are asking for the public’s help to locate Adrian Brown, 15, from the 
community of Aloha.  It is believed that she is engaging in dangerous self-destructive 
behavior.  Detectives believe Adrian may be in the company of an unidentified man that is 
at least twice her age who may be encouraging her to engage in illegal activity.  Adrian 
has been missing since March 2014 and is believed to be in the Vancouver or Portland 
area. 

Her guardian is especially concerned because Adrian has 
not been missing this length of time before with no contact.  
Adrian is five foot seven inches tall, 135 pounds, with blue 
eyes and dyed reddish-brown hair.  She has multiple 
tattoos including a depiction of herself tattooed on her 
upper right arm.  She is also known to wear a red 
bandanna on her forehead.  

There is a recent photo of Adrian Brown attached. 

The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is working in 
cooperation with the Vancouver, Washington Police 
Department, the FBI and the National Center for Missing 
and Endangered Children to bring Adrian safely home.  

Detectives are seeking the public’s help regarding this case.  If you have any information, 
please call Detective Jeffrey Boivin at (503) 846-2590 or the Washington County Sheriff’s 
Office at (503) 629-0111. 

 


